
NEWS RELEASE: May 12, 2011 
 

Public hearing for Parks Sales Tax Proposal continues Monday 
 
The Greene County Commission will continue to accept comments on the proposed 
Ballot Initiative for County-wide Parks Sales Tax during the Monday, May 16 
commission session. The public hearing takes place at 9:30 a.m. in the Greene County 
Historic Courthouse Hearing Room, Room 212, 940 Boonville Ave., Springfield. 
 
The County-wide Parks Sales Tax proposal was first brought before the commission 
during the April 18 commission session. The commission has until May 24 to submit a 
proposal to the Greene County Clerk for the August 2011 ballot. 
 
For more information, contact the Greene County Commission at 417-868-4112 or Jenny 
Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information Officer, at 417-829-6019 or 417-
224-5510. 
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